

ST. CHARLES PARISH

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

ALBERT D. LAQUE PARISH PRESIDENT

STEVEN M. FALL, P.E. DIRECTOR

MEMORANDUM



To:

Desmond J. Hilaire

Councilman, District I

From Steven M. Fall. Director of Public Works/Wastewater

Date: October 27, 2000

Re:

"No Parking" Signs

Oak Street and Aquarius Street, Hahnville

With a memorandum dated September 29, 2000 (copy attached) you requested us to investigate placing "No Parking" signs along Oak Street and Aquarius Street in Hahnville.

We have investigated the streets in question and consulted the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices. Based on our investigation we have no objection to "No Parking" signs on Aquarius Street, however "No Parking" shall be placed on Oak Street between Hickory Street and Butternut Street in Hahnville.

Should you have any questions or comments, please do no hesitate to call.

Attachment

CC.

Parish Council

c/o Ms. Nichole Breaux

Mr. Lawrence Zeringue, E.I.T. Engineering Intern